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The Australian Competition and Consumer Commission has announced that it will 
not oppose the proposed clay brick joint venture between CSR Limited (ASX: CSR) 
and Boral Limited (ASX: BLD). 

“The ACCC’s view is that the proposed joint venture would be unlikely to 
substantially lessen competition,” ACCC Chairman Rod Sims said. 

CSR and Boral are both suppliers of a range of products including plasterboard, 
insulation, fibre cement, and roof tiles to the building and construction industry in 
Australia. CSR and Boral’s proposed joint venture only includes the manufacture, 
marketing, and supply of clay bricks in eastern Australia.  

“Critical to the ACCC’s decision was the assessment that Boral would be unlikely to 
remain in clay brick manufacturing in eastern Australia if the joint venture does not 
proceed. Without this conclusion, the proposal raised considerable competition 
concerns,” Mr Sims said.  

The ACCC conducted extensive enquiries with the joint venture parties and market 
participants more broadly since releasing its Statement of Issues.  

Documents and information provided to the ACCC since that time support Boral’s 
claims that it is likely to take steps to realise the land value underlying Boral’s brick 
manufacturing sites in the absence of the proposed joint venture.  

“The ACCC viewed Boral’s claims of market exit in the absence of the proposed joint 
venture with a great deal of scepticism as often these claims are unsupported and 
are therefore rejected,” Mr Sims said.  

“In accordance with its usual practice, the ACCC tested the claims made, including 
by conducting an extensive review of business records and the financial 
performance of Boral Bricks East and the examination under oath of two senior 
executives of the joint venture parties. The ACCC concluded that there was sufficient 
evidence to support the claims that Boral would exit brick manufacturing on the East 
Coast and that, on balance, the ACCC should not oppose the joint venture.” 
 

Boral and CSR also argued to the ACCC that the price of bricks is significantly 
constrained by other building products, such as autoclaved aerated products, fibre 
cement and concrete masonry. The ACCC did not agree.  

The ACCC’s market inquiries with builders confirmed that for many builders and end-
consumers, other forms of external cladding are not close economic substitutes for 
clay brick. 



However, the ACCC did recognise the long term structural shift in demand for clay 
bricks. This has happened over the past 40 years, due to the growth of multi-
residential dwellings where brick is less commonly used as well as the shift from 
double brick to single brick construction. This has resulted in a significant reduction 
in demand for clay bricks which has placed pressure on the returns that brick 
manufacturers have been able to achieve. 

 


